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Mr Murray

POSSIBLE MEETING OF NORTH ATLANTIC COUNCIL ON 3 MAY

15 UKDEL NATO telephoned today to say that Sir J Graham
was contemplating the possibility of calling a meeting of
the NAC on 3 May to brief his colleagues on deyelopments.
He would be looking in on the Delegation at 0730Z tomorrow
to check the state of play before making a final decision,
Could you please ensure that a suitable Sitrep reaches UKDEL
NATO by then, including a Line to Take in the Council if
appropriate. You will in particular wish to ensure that
UKDEL NATO are informed of any military developments and
have copies of any telegrams from Washington or New York
reporting on the Secretary of State's talks.
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